
 
 
7th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware a Statistics trip had been planned to take place on Wednesday 12th February to the Bank 
of England Museum. 
 
I regret to inform you due to lack of funds the trip will now not be taking place. Any contributions will be 
fully refunded. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Bansal 
Maths Department 
 


